
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

the 

Sage Hills Weekly 
Educating all students to recognize and achieve their highest potential. 

Character Connection 
March – Perseverance  

During the month of March our character connection trait 
is perseverance.  As we start our final trimester of the year 
we want kids to learn that they can continue working hard, 
and finish off the year strong.  Perseverance means to not 
give up if something is difficult, to “hang in there” and 
keep trying, even if you make mistakes.  This month we 
will again be having a reward for the class in each grade 
that turns in the most character connection checklists.  Ask 
your child how you can help them complete their checklist 
this month. 

SCC Meeting 
March 4th  
4:00 p.m. in the 
conference room -  
public is invited.  
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Alice in 
Wonderland Jr. 
Tickets will continue to be 
sold at the school this week 
during the following times. 

Monday, March 2, 4-6p.m. 
Wed, March 4, 4:15-4:45 

Thurs, March 5, 4:15-4:45 
These will be the last days 

that you can purchase tickets 
at the school. 

Play dates & times: 
Cast A – March 12th at 7pm 

and March 14th at 7pm 
Cast B – March 13th at 7pm 

and March 14th at 3pm 

Kindergarten 
Registration 

 If you have a future 
Kindergartener who will be 

starting in the fall, please come 
into the office to register them.   

Alice in 
Wonderland Jr. 
 March 12th – 14th  
 Play will be held at 
Vista Heights 
Middle School 

Professional 
Development  
March 9th  

NO SCHOOL – 
Teacher training 
day. 
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Alice in Wonderland ticket sales will continue at the school this week on: 
 
Monday March 2, 4-6pm 
Wednesday March 4, 4:15-4:45pm & 
Thursday March 5, 4:15-4:45pm 
 
These will be the last days you can purchase tickets at the school! 
 
DVDs are being pre-sold until Thursday March 5th. You need to bring a check for $25 each to 
pre-purchase a DVD so that if we don't get the 25 copies we can shred the checks.  We are 
really hoping to get the 25 copies!!  We are about half way there. 
 
Tickets can also be purchased on the PTA blog online. 
http://sagehills.blogspot.com/2015/02/play-ticket-information.html 
Tickets will be available through PayPal at the pre-order price until Wednesday March 11th at 
midnight. 
 
If you miss the pre-sales events, or you have family that isn't sure if they can come, don't worry, 
you can still purchase tickets at the door. The cost goes up $1 a ticket at the door. 
 
Each child in the play gets one free adult ticket.  Please come and pick it up before March 
5th.  If you can't make it to the school during the times we are selling tickets then please email 
shiree0226@gmail.com to make other arrangements.  If you don't pick up the ticket next week 
or make other arrangements, you won't be able to just pick it up on show night. 
 
Finally, if you have a student in the Show Opener they are allowed to come and sit with you 
after they perform without a ticket, as long as you have a ticket.  If you don't want to stay and 
watch the show then please pick up your student and take them home. Thanks! 


